

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

4 February 2014

Mr. Craig Schwartz CTAG Coordinator Community TLD Applicant Group (CTAG)

Dear Mr. Craig Schwartz:

Thank you for your letter dated 10 January 2014, regarding Community Priority Evaluation (CPE). We appreciate that you took the time to write to us, and we have posted your letter to the New gTLD correspondence page

(http://www.icann.org/en/news/correspondence/schwartz-to-willett-10jan14-en.pdf).

In regards to requests that we forward letters to the CPE Panel, we would like to clarify that ICANN is not forwarding letters or comments to the Panel. As part of the evaluation process, we have asked the Economic Intelligence Unit to review publicly available portions of the application, application comments, correspondence, and objection determinations, and to perform additional research as necessary. For more information, please review the CPE Frequently Asked Questions on the New gTLD Program's microsite (http://newgtlds.icann.org/en/applicants/cpe/faqs-31oct13-en.pdf).

Should you have any questions regarding the CPE process, please contact New gTLD Customer Service at newgtld@icann.org. Thank you for your communication and your participation in ICANN's multi-stakeholder process.

Sincerely,

Christine A. Willett

Vice President, gTLD Operations